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Ruth Nettles 

From: Imschlabach@aol.com 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: PSC Sept 5.dOc 

Friday, September 05,2008 4:36 PM 

Docket #080079-SU, Utility Corp of FI 

Attached please find a one page letter containing information requested by the FPSC concerning UCF's escrow 
account. 

Utility Corporation o f  Florida, Inc. 
100 Clubhouse Lane 
Sebring, FL 33876 

863-655-0900 

Submitted by 

s/Lois M. Schlabach, Utility Corp. o f  FL 
Imschlabach@aol.com 

Looking for spoilers and reviews on the new TV season? Get~AOl's_u!tim_ate.gui.d.e..t.o fall-Tv. 

DOCUMENT NO. DATE 

9/8/2008 



1 0 0  CGuGliouse l a n e ,  SeGring,TL 33876 

September 5,2008 

Clerk of the Commission 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As we were instructed by the Florida Public Service Commission in connection with 
Docket #080079-SU, the Utility Corporation of Florida Inc., has set up an escrow 
account for the 2008 $10 increase in monthly wastewater service fees. 

This account was established as soon as we had collected over $1.000 in increases, 
on May 28, 2008. The account is held by the law firm of Breed & Nunnallee of 
Sebring, Florida and totals $21 10 as of September 1,2008. 

We will submit an Excel spreadsheet by regular mail, with details of how much each 
customer paid in increases. 

Please let us know if anything else is needed. 

Sincerely, 

slLois M. Schlabach, 
Utility Corporation of Florida, Inc. 
lmschla bach@aol.com 


